Chichester City Council

Street naming application — SNN2023.007 — new development off Plainwood Close

Development approved under applications — 98/02043/OUT and 20/01164/REM
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PLAINWOOD CLOSE

Name proposals: Plots 1 — 12 — Warrendell
Plots 13 — 21 — Warrendell Crescent

Plots 1 — 12 — Warrendell Drive/Close
Plots 13 — 21 — Warrendell Crescent

Developer preferred: Plots 1 — 12 — Centurion Drive
Plots 13 — 21 — Warrendell Crescent

Historically, close to a farm variously called Warren Farm, The Warren and The Warren
Farm.
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Nearby fields have been called The Crofts, The Little Warren field, The Warren Field
and The Two Acres.

Developer has said that “the name is in keeping with the area and will reflect the
development that [they] are tryiing to create, with a big open space within a dip in the
centre of the development.” with the Dell referring to the dip/hollow with trees and grass.
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